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CITY OF CALDWELL PRESS RELEASE 

DATE: January 23, 2023 

On January 25, 2023 at 1:00 p.m., Mayor Jarom Wagoner will present a check for $55,000.00 to 

the St. Luke’s Elks Rehabilitation Center at 600 Robbins Road, Entrance 2, lobby of second 

floor.  

 

The money was raised at the Mayor's Charity Golf Scramble, held last August. The event was 

the first of what will be an annual event. Each event will be completely focused on raising 

money for a different charitable organization each year, with a goal of raising over $100,000 

every year.  

 

Mayor Wagoner announced St. Luke’s Elks Rehabilitation Center as this year’s recipient at the 

2022 State of the City address. The center is important to Mayor Wagoner as he spent several 

weeks there in 2021 after undergoing surgery for a brain tumor, which he was diagnosed with the 

day he filed paperwork to run for Caldwell mayor. 
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